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Development of the 5-Year Fare Policy and 10-Year Fare 
Collection Outlook 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on May 13, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1.  Endorse the scope of work for the 5-Year Fare Policy and 10-Year Fare Collection 

Outlook, with the final proposed strategy to be presented to the Board in Q4 2021.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


